Regional Emergency Medical Organization
Office of the Medical Director
24 Madison Avenue Extension • Albany • New York • 12203
Office 518.464.5097 • Fax 518.464.5099
www.remo-ems.com

REMAC ADVISORY 2023 - 01

Re: Pulsara

Effective Date: Current

All regional hospitals, except the VA, will be able to receive patient arrival notification via Pulsara. This allows bidirectional communication capability for EMS providers and the hospital. It is highly encouraged to use the system and further functionality will be added in the future.

Use of Pulsara for hospital notification can fulfill the minimum requirement for documentation at the time of patient turnover. This does not change the requirement for timely completion of a PCR.

Hospitals participating include: Albany Medical Center, Columbia Memorial, Ellis, Glens Falls, Saratoga, Samaritan Albany Campus (Albany Memorial), Samaritan Troy Campus, and St. Peters.

VHF radio notification capability will be retained at all facilities for those who are unable or have not yet completed Pulsara implementation at your Agency.